
 

 
January 10, 2017 
 
Dear participants of the 3rd World Congress of Cutaneous Lymphomas,  
 
Happy New Year! Thank you for making this meeting in October 2016 a huge success. Over 400 
participants joined us from all over the world. This abstract-driven meeting featured over 100 oral 
presentations and 160 poster presentations, which showcased the most cutting edge research in 
cutaneous lymphomas. Crucial inroads have been made in cutaneous lymphoma pathogenesis, 
diagnostics, genomics, immunology, clinical approaches, and therapeutics. We had the honor of hosting 
world-renowned experts in the field as well as fostering the research of up-and-coming young 
investigators.  Highlights included special speakers in each topic area, plenary session in genomics and 
epigenetics, and the CME Symposium on Immunology and Immunopathogenesis. Everyone had a 
wonderful time at the Welcome Reception in Low Library and danced the night away at the Dinner 
Cruise.  
 

 
 



 

  

  
Attendees enjoyed the high-quality talks and venue at Columbia University. We appreciate the 
constructive feedback given by your evaluations and will incorporate it for the next World Congress. Bids 
are currently being placed and the location will be decided this coming May. Some highlights from 
evaluations: 
 

“The program was outstanding - the content was valuable and informative, the presenters were 
varied and able to deliver their messages succinctly which was a challenge given the depth of the 
content and short amount of time allotment; it was overall an extraordinary meeting.”  

“A great meeting of the minds from the international community in cutaneous lymphoma. Well 
organized and good recent literature.” 

Pictures from the Congress can be downloaded HERE. The password to access and download is 
“Columbia” (case-sensitive). This gallery will be available for 6 months. Please notify us if you would like 
any content removed for privacy.  
 
The program book with abstracts will be published on the ISCL website in the coming weeks.  
Thank you to all the faculty, sponsors, presenters, and attendees for an incredibly fruitful and successful 
meeting. We wish you all a productive 2017! 
 
Best wishes, 
Maarten Vermeer, ISCL President, 3WCCL Co-Chair 
Larisa Geskin, ISCL Treasurer, 3WCCL Co-Chair 

http://photo.mdiscenza.com/gallery-collection/World-Congress-of-Cutaneous-Lymphomas/C0000nzxwyvIB6Ng


 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 


